About ULA | Organization | Event Calendar | Conference | Newsletter | Member Services | Jobline | Libraries & Assoc.

### **UTAH Libraries News**

The Official Publication of the Utah Library Association

President's Message -- Conference News -- Events -- News

### 1st Quarter, 2003

Please note the ongoing revitalization of the <u>ULA Website</u> and contact any member of the <u>ULA Webmaster team</u> with comments.

### **President's Message**

### Winter 2003

# Message from ULA President, Kayla Willey Dear ULA Members,

I hope you all enjoyed a very merry holiday season the past few weeks. It is hard to believe that a new calendar year is upon us again, but newness brings with it the anticipation of many exciting opportunities, challenges, and fresh pathways. I would urge you to take the opportunity at this time rejoin ULA for 2003 as memberships now expire every calendar year, and ULA has a lot of exciting activities planned for you. Print out a copy of the <a href="Membership">Membership</a> Renewal Form and send it in.

The upcoming quarter will be an active time for the Utah Library Association. Our Legislative Committee has plans well underway for reminding the legislators that libraries need their continued support. It's ULA election time and you will shortly be receiving ballots. The Round Tables and Sections continue to host many individual activities for their special interest areas. I would encourage you to consult the ULA calendar frequently so you don't miss any events in your area of interest.

The ULA Annual Conference, "Catch the Big Information Fish @ Your Library" is fast approaching. I would encourage you to attend this year May 7-9 at the South Towne Exposition Center in Sandy, Utah. Take a look at the 2003 Annual Conference page. Registration forms will be available on the web this month! Among some of our guests at this year's conference are the current President of the Association of College and Research Libraries and Joan Frye Williams.

As we look forward to this coming year, please take time to reflect on those of your colleagues

#### **Events**

# **GENEALOGY ROUNDTABLE EVENT FEBRUARY 6, 2003**

The Genealogy Roundtable is sponsoring a presentation on cataloging genealogy material February 6 at 7:00 p.m. They have prepared this great printable **Flyer** with all the details.

## Meeting Reminder for the Special Library Section:

Please join the Special Library Section of ULA for a meeting at 6pm, Friday, January 10th, 2003. Red Butte Cafe, 1412 S. Foothill Drive, SLC. All ULA members welcome!

For information on the Red Butte Cafe, <u>click</u> <u>here.</u>

Please RSVP to Dawn Carroll at: Primary Children's Medical Center 100 North Medical Drive Salt Lake City, Utah 84113 phone: 801-588-2430

fax: 801-588-2435

email: dawn.carroll@ihc.com

Back to Top

### News

### MPLA AWARD NOMINATIONS SOUGHT

Nothing makes a library worker feel better than a heartfelt "thank you." Awards are our way to say "thank you" to special staff members, volunteers and library supporters on a large scale. Please think about the people who make a difference in your library. It could be your creative and cheerful youth services staff or a helpful vendor who patiently explained how to operate the new microfilm reader/printers. What about the local legislator who took library issues to the state capitol or the local newspaper who always sent a

who have been of service to the library community and nominate them for a ULA award. We often forget to say thank you enough, and we often think that someone else will take care of the nominating. If you think of a deserving individual, please take the initiative to make the nomination. There is awards information available, as well as contact information for the Awards Committee officers, at the Awards Committee page.

At this time I would like to thank each of you for your support of the Utah Library Association. Our profession faces many challenges in this Information Age and the cross fertilization of working with friends and colleagues like you gives us the strength to collectively conquer our challenges together.

I wish you a very productive and happy 2003.

Sincerely,

Kayla Willey, President Utah Library Association

Back to Top

### **Conference News**

# ULA/MPLA MEMBERS! MOUNTAIN PLAINS LIBRARY ASSOCIATION / NEVADA LIBRARY ASSOCIATION JOINT CONFERENCE NOVEMBER 2003

Mark your calendar and plan your budget for the 2003 Mountain Plains Library Association/Nevada Library Association joint conference to be held November 5-8, 2003. The conference hotel will be the Hyatt Regency Lake Tahoe Resort and Casino, set on the shore of beautiful Lake Tahoe. The theme, 'Basque' in Knowledge: Read It, See It, Hear It, Know It @ your library™, recognizes the cultural heritage of the Basque people who settled in the Great Basin. REFORMA, the ALA affiliate to promote library and information services to Latinos and the Spanish speaking, will be a contributing program sponsor. Come share, learn, and enjoy with your colleagues in the splendor of the Sierra Nevada.

For more information, contact: Susan Antipa Carson City Library 900 North Roop St. Carson City, NV 89701 775-887-2244 smantipa@clan.lib.nv.us

Back to Top

reporter or photographer to the library for a story? These are the folks we'd like to see honored. Go to MPLA Award Information for an MPLA Award nomination form and further information. Say thank you in a big way!

Back to Top

Orem, Ut 84097-0488